
Reform Water User Association 

Board Meeting Minutes 

December 10th 2024 

 

The Reform Water Association Board meeting was called to order at 6:09 PM by President Keith 

Woods. The following business was conducted: 

 

Present: 

Keith Woods, President          

Absent: 

Junior Grantham, Vice-President 

Charles Fondren 

Robert Bright   

 

Others in attendance: 

Katy Douglas, GTPDD 

      

The minutes from the November were reviewed for approval. Junior Grantham motioned for 

approval, seconded by Charles Fondren.  

 

GTPDD presented the accounts payable and financial report for approval. After review, Junior 

Grantham motioned for approval, seconded by Charles Fondren to pay all bills and accept the 

financial report. The board voted to gift $300 each to Ricky Vowell and Daniel Gilliland for the 

holiday and hard work for the year. 

 

GTPDD updated the board on the MSRWA rate study. It is not completed but will be able to present 

at the next board meeting.  

 

GTPDD ordered deposit slips from the new bank account for customer deposits. Customer 

payments will be deposited into this account.   

 

The board discussed customer disputes. The board looked over Ricky Mile’s data log, the water 

was used, it is due. The second dispute was with Nicole McCulloch, who stated there has been 

missing payments. The board looked over her account and past payments. Customer will be asked 

to provide proof of payment, as stated in the policies and procedures. GTPDD will mail customer 

a copy of policies and procedures. 

 

Junior Grantham made a motion, with Charles Fondren providing a second, to adjourn until 

January 9th, 2025 for the next RWUA meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 

 

_________________________________ 

Keith Woods, President  


